Electricity upgrade works — Pitfour
Street/City Road area #dundeewestend
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Starting tomorrow — Monday 7th October — Scottish and Southern Electricity
Networks will start work to replace the underground electricity cables that
serve Pitfour Street and the surrounding areas.

Two new 11kV cables will be installed from Pitfour Street Substation to the
junction of Baxter Street and City Road. It is envisaged the works will
be completed next month.

Traffic management will be put in place by their contractors, Inverness
Paving. This will include temporary lane closures and parking restrictions
along Pitfour Street.

There should be no interrupting to residents’ electricity supply to carry out
these works.

I recently gave details of the temporary traffic order and you can read this
here.

Scottish and Southern Electricity Networks has issued an explanatory leaflet
to residents in the area and you can download this here. This gives
contact details of the project manager should any resident have any query.
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